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Olivia Glantz

From: Mark B. Ferris <markf@pdgnw.com>

Sent: Monday, May 13, 2019 12:19 PM

To: Olivia Glantz

Cc: Tom Kay

Subject: Wren Heights - Additional Information for the Record

Olivia, 

 

I am forwarding the confirmation I received from Tony regarding the new streetlights being installed 

along Salem Heights Avenue.  Tom brought this up at our neighborhood meeting last week to address 

the neighbor’s safety concerns. 

 

Would you please enter on the record and confirm you have received this email? 

 

Thanks, 

Mark 

 
Mark B. Ferris, RLA 

Director of Planning & Development 
PROJECT DELIVERY GROUP, LLC  
503-364-4004 (Salem) | 530-215-1024 (Redding) | 503-939-3723 (Cell)  

Salem Office | 200 Hawthorne Ave. SE, Suite A-100  Salem, OR 97301 

Redding Office | 1890 Park Marina Drive Suite 210  Redding, CA 96001 
www.PDGNW.com  

 

From: Tony Martin <TMartin@cityofsalem.net>  

Sent: Friday, May 10, 2019 3:21 PM 

To: Mark B. Ferris <markf@pdgnw.com> 

Cc: Tom Kay <thokay@comcast.net>; Keith Whisenhunt <keithw@pdgnw.com> 

Subject: RE: Wren Heights Traffic & Streetlights 

 

Mark, 

 

The project has been approved, PGE has submitted plans, the City has approved plans, they have authorization to begin . 

. . but we do not control PGE’s work schedule.  

 

They have a traffic control permit for flagging on Salem Heights, but the permit expires today.  So one might believe the 

work is already done.  On the other hand, they may not have been able to get started because crews were called to a 

different job, and they will need to come in and get a new permit.   

 

Suffice it to say, the streetlights should be installed very soon (if they are not already there). 

 

 

Tony C. Martin, PE 

Assistant City Traffic Engineer 

City of Salem | Public Works Department 

555 Liberty Street SE, Suite 325, Salem OR 97301-3513 
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